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Gateway to hold free computer 
basics certification course 

 
Want – or need – to learn basic keyboarding skills? Create documents or 

discover how to use the Internet for social media, e-mail or other uses? 

Gateway Technical College will offer an Internet and Computer Core 

Certification Course to be held 9 a.m. to noon June 17, June 24, July 8 and July 

15. 

Classes will be held at the Lakeside COP House, 2237 Mead St., Racine. 

The class is free, but those interested must register before June 12 by 

calling (262) 664-7946. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 
economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources to meet the 

challenging needs of students, employers and communities. 
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